
It’s your 
duty.
BE INFORMED. BE VIGILANT.

STANDARD OF CARE

	 WHO	 Regional and municipal elected officials in Niagara 

	 WHEN	 Tuesday, March 19, 2019 6:30 - 9:30 p.m

	 WHAT	 A tailored-training course designed to inform you of your oversight 
responsibilities under Section 19 of the Safe Drinking Water Act, and 
the severe penalties for those who fail to exercise vigilance towards 
the protection and safety of our drinking water system and its users.

	WHERE	 Council Chambers Niagara Region Headquarters  
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way Thorold, ON L2V 4T7  

	 RSVP	 Carrie Brunet, training advisor, water and wastewater services at 
carrie.brunet@niagararegion.ca.

		  A live-stream of the training session will be made available for those unable 
to attend in person. 

Certificates of completion are unable to be provided for the live-stream 
training method. 

		  Your response by Mar. 13 is appreciated.

Elected officials have an important role to play in ensuring Niagara communities 
have access to safe, high quality drinking water. You are legally obligated to do so.

To help you understand your responsibilities, Walkerton Clean Water Centre will 
be delivering a Standard of Care training course at Regional Headquarters.


